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March 7, 2022

During the recent negotiations for a new collective bargaining agreement, the parties spent
considerable time discussing issues related to block hospitalist. As a result of those discussions,
UCONN Health intends to address some of those concerns and will through discussions seek
input from the block hospitalist and their department management and supervisors, prior to July
1, 2022, in an effort to address the issues raised.


